
February 22, 2000

MEMORANDUM TO: Jesse L. Funches 
Chief Financial Officer

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-99-036 - DRAFT NUCLEAR WASTE SAFETY
CHAPTER OF THE STRATEGIC PLAN

and

COMSECY-99-038 - DRAFT NUCLEAR MATERIALS SAFETY CHAPTER OF THE STRATEGIC
PLAN

and

COMSECY-99-042 - DRAFT NUCLEAR REACTOR SAFETY CHAPTER OF THE STRATEGIC
PLAN

The Commission has agreed to provide any additional comments on these chapters of the strategic plan when it is provided for Commission consideration

with analysis of public comments in late April. The individual vote sheets received on these chapters have been provided for use in revising the strategic

plan, as appropriate.
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